
 

 

 

Dear Hawaii GCSA Members, 

I hope this finds you all doing well and preparing for what promises to be another busy year throughout 

the islands.   

I am reaching out to you today on behalf of the Hawaii GCSA Board of Directors concerning the 

Environmental Institute for Golf (EIFG) Rounds 4 Research program.  Rounds 4 Research was started in 

2012 to address funding shortages in the areas of turfgrass research, education and advocacy.  To date, 

the auction has raised more than $2,000,000 nationally.   

The premise of the program is simple:  Golf facilities can support the effort by donating rounds of golf 

for two or four or “stay and play” packages and other items that will be auctioned online through a 

nationwide auction from April 22-28. 

The proceeds from the online auction are designated by the participating facilities to their local GCSA 

chapter (in this case, Hawaii).  80 percent goes to the chapter with the remaining 20 percent going to 

EIFG to assist with marketing and technical costs of running the national auction. The auction is 

conducted through the bidding platform biddingforgood.com.  Donated items can be viewed at 

https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/auctionhome.action?vhost=eifg.  

The Hawaii GCSA can then decide how to best spend the funds in the areas of research, education or 

advocacy efforts.    

I’m asking all of you today to consider donating a twosome or foursome from your facility to the 

auction.  In times of declining membership, participation and sponsorship, these additional funds can be 

critical to our chapter to continue providing the member services you have become accustomed to.   

The donation process can be completed online and takes approximately 10 minutes.  Please visit 

https://www.gcsaa.org/foundation/rounds-4-research/donate-a-round and complete the form.   

The participating facility has the ability to restrict rounds to certain days and times as well as the option 

of setting your opening bid.  You can send in your own certificate for the donation or the EIFG will create 

a certificate for you.   

If you have any questions concerning Rounds 4 Research, please don’t hesitate to contact me and I 

appreciate your time and consideration.  You will be assisting your local chapter as well as raising funds 

for the future of the game.   

Sincerely,  

 

Russ Dooge, CGCS 
Executive Director 
Hawaii GCSA   
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